
Vanderlin Drive duplication  
Draft concept design

The Department of 
Infrastructure, Planning and 
Logistics (DIPL) is planning 
for the potential duplication 
of Vanderlin Drive between 
the Stuart Highway and the 
McMillans Road roundabout. 

DIPL has released a draft 
concept design for the 
proposed duplication of 
Vanderlin Drive and is asking 
residents, businesses and 
community members who 
use the road to provide 
feedback on the initial  
design and advice on their 
use of the road.

road and is a vital link between the Stuart Highway 
and McMillans Road for logistics supply chains, local 
businesses and residential suburbs.

A review of the Vanderlin Drive and McMillans Road intersection 

projected to increase due to surrounding developments such as 
Berrimah Business Village, Berrimah North, Northcrest Estate and 
Boulter Road residential development. Duplicating Vanderlin Drive 
will ensure the road meets the needs of future growth in the area, 

DIPL has developed an initial draft concept design for the proposed 

improving landscaping and 
amenity along the road verge

expanding the road to  
2 lanes in each direction  

upgrading shared paths and 
bus stops for safer access for 

pedestrians and cyclists

adding signals at the following 

> McMillans Road

> Boulter Road

> Secrett Road

turning lanes to provide safe 
exits for vehicles

Duplicating Vanderlin Drive between the Stuart Highway 

and McMillians Road for all road users

 formalise access to properties that will be safer and 

 enhance safety and connectivity for pedestrians 
and cyclists

 improve safety for road users

 improve accessibility to public transport through 
better locations for bus stops

 improve amenity through urban design and lighting

increases.
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Vanderlin Drive duplication 

The Department of Infrastructure, 

Planning and Logistics is consulting  

on the draft concept design with  

the community as part of the  

planning process. 

Feedback will be gathered on how businesses, 

landowners, road users and the community use 

the section of Vanderlin Drive from the Stuart 

Highway to McMillans Road, what issues may  

exist and what improvements they would welcome 

as part of the concept design. This feedback will 

help inform the design as it progresses. 

DIPL has engaged Jacobs to prepare the 

engineering designs and True North Strategic 

Communication to conduct the community 

consultation. 

that will aim to improve safety for road users, 

formalise access to businesses.

 

P: (08) 8981 6445
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Stuart Highway

Service station access

Agostini Road

Left turn only

Left turn only

To McMillans Rd

Raised median strip

Raised median strip

Intersection unchanged

Proposed bus bay

Turning lane

Proposed bus bay

PROPOSED VANDERLIN DRIVE AND STUART HIGHWAY INTERSECTION

PROPOSED VANDERLIN DRIVE AND SECRETT ROAD INTERSECTION
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